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Now that you have heard from each 
of the Committee Chairs and the 
Directors , I hope you will be 
thinking about what role you would 
like to take on to help out on one of 
the several different committees.   
 
We have an exciting year planned 
and you will be hearing more as the 
meetings unfold.  
 
Just a reminder that Sabrina Roth 
has gone back home to Switzerland 
and we will be greeting our new RYE 
Student  Camille  Simonis from 
Belgium. (see flag below) Please 
include Camille whenever possible 
as we want to make her  
stay memorable. 
 

 Jessica Mang  
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OBJECT OF ROTARY 
• FIRST-The development of  

acquaintance as an opportunity for 
service. 

• SECOND-High ethical standards in 
business and professions; the 
recognition of the worthiness of all 
useful occupations; and the 
dignifying of each Rotarian’s 
occupation as an opportunity to 
serve society. 

• THIRD-The application of the ideal 
of service in each Rotarian’s 
personal, business, and community 
life. 

• FOURTH-The advancement of 
international understanding, 
goodwill, and peace through a world 
fellowship of business and 
professional persons united in the 
ideal of service. 
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SPEAKER OF THE WEEK 

UPCOMING 
MEETINGS/EVENTS 

Quote For The Day 

SPEAKER OF THE WEEK 

UPCOMING 
MEETINGS/EVENTS 

Quote For The Day 

• July 16, 2014 Meeting 
 

• July 16, 2014 Fire Side Chat 
 
• July 20, 2014 Rotary Days 

at the 2014 California State 
Fair-Serving Wine 

 
• July 23, 2014 Meeting 
 
• July 30, 2014 Meeting 

 

“We can’t solve problems by using the same 
kind of thinking we used when we created 
them” 
- Albert Einstein 2 

Sabrina Roth, our Exchange 
Student from Switzerland, bid 
us a tearful farewell and 
treated us to a lovely photo 
montage from her  year in the 
U.S.  She will be leaving on 
Friday. Going back home to 
her family in Grendlewald, 
Switzerland.  Sabrina is home 
safe and sound and reports 
that everyone including Dad 
cried at the airport. Below is 
the view outside her window. 
Those are the Swiss Alps! She 
wanted to thank everyone in 
the club for making her feel so 
special and loved. She said 
“This Rotary Exchange year 
was the BEST year of my life!!! 
“   
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WEEKLY REPORT 

BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 
Birthdays 
Justin Whitsell       7/7 
Mark Cimino         7/11 
Steve Bruce             7/21 
 

Anniversaries 
Sue & Jack Frost   7/22 
 

Rotary Anniversaries 
Jessica Mang         3 yrs. 
Jack Frost              2 yrs. 
Sue Frost               2 yrs. 
Mark Duncan       4 yrs. 
Jennifer Riffe        5 yrs. 
Tina Shaw             3 yrs. 
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• Introduction of visiting Rotarians: Fred Rowe from FAI and Assistant District Governor 
• Intro of Guests:  Sabrina Roth, exchange student from Switzerland and her friend, Sophie 

Small, from Mesa Verde HS  Gene Thomas, who recently moved from the Los Angeles area, is 
in the tax business. 

• President Jessica Mang welcomed her new Board and also welcomed back Scott Nygard.  
• Fred Rowe gave Gail Moxley a San Paolo pin for already registering for next year.  He said 

there is a lot of training sessions in the district over the next two months, and he reminded 
everyone that August 3rd is the next Polio Plus River Cats game.   

• Gail Moxley introduced a dues sheet (see attachment) and explained the new system.  
Everyone will be invoiced monthly through Clubrunner unless otherwise specified, and 
payments can be made by credit card or check. 

• Mark Cimino wants to hit every category for service this year.  He wants to be proactive in 
finding amazing places for our vocational tours, and he welcomes suggestions. 

• Laura Powell wants to spend more time inputting attendance because we have a high rate of 
attendance each week.  Please give her comments and suggestions on the newsletter. 

• Jeff Slowey is working with the Veteran’s Center on Community Service.  They can only be 
open so many hours a day due to non-ADA compliant restrooms.  There is also a balloon 
payment due soon on the building, so that may affect how we can work with the organization.   

• Joe Gillis is working with President Jessica on shipping unused textbooks from local schools 
to Nigeria for our International Project this year. 

• President Jessica asked for someone to start a project of “dictionary baseball” to turn our 
dictionary project from merely a community service to a literacy project as well. Rob Deatsch 
said he would see what he can do. 
 • President Jessica reported on 
behalf of Justin Whitsell that the 
Business & Breweries fundraiser on 
October 3rd will replace the Raley’s 
tickets.  A small business can buy a 
booth, network, and enjoy food 
and beer.    

• Mark Duncan will keep track of 
award criteria for the Presidential 
Citation.  Thank you Mark for 
stepping up! 

• District Governor Fred Teichert 
will be here August 13th.  There will 
be 4 Paul Harris awards given and 
maybe one new inductee. 
(continued on page 5) 
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NEXT WEEK’S SPEAKER 

ROTARY PROFILE 

ROTARY 
FOUNDATION  

Need to Make-Up a Meeting-CLICK HERE 

District 5180 Website-CLICK HERE 

Rotary International Website-CLICK HERE 

Name:  
Julianna 
Turcotte 
 

 
Proud Daddy:  
Alex Turcotte  
 

 
Siblings: 
Jake & Reagan 
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Stephanie Allen, Literacy Coordinator at Sacramento 
Public Library 
Stephanie supervises the operations of the Sacramento 
Public Library Adult Literacy Service at 28 library locations 
throughout Sacramento city and county. The Adult 
Literacy program includes Basic Literacy, ESL, GED and 
Math tutoring services.   Click HERE to learn more. 
 

Bob Churchill urged everyone 
to pledge $10 a month to Rotary 
International.  At $120 a month, 
you can achieve a Paul Harris 
Award in 8.3 years.  He also 
explained what happens when 
you hit the wheel during a 
wheel spin.  (see attached 
document.) 
 
History of The Rotary Foundation 
At the 1917 convention, outgoing RI 
President Arch C. Klumph proposed 
to set up an endowment “for the 
purpose of doing good in the world.” 
In 1928, it was renamed The Rotary 
Foundation, and it became a distinct 
entity within Rotary International. 
Growth of the Foundation 
In 1929, the Foundation made its first 
gift of $500 to the International 
Society for Crippled Children. The 
organization, created by Rotarian 
Edgar F. “Daddy” Allen, later grew 
into Easter Seals. When Rotary 
founder Paul Harris died in 1947, 
contributions began pouring in to 
Rotary International, and the Paul 
Harris Memorial Fund was created to 
build the Foundation. 
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WHEEL SPINS FINES 

OPPORTUNITY DRAWING 
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Sabrina had both tickets 
and drew an ace and a 10, 
so the club voted to make 
that a combined jack and 
give her the $100 pot. 

Dean Henricks spun $12 
for something I could not 
hear because of 
background noise.  Mark 
Cimino hit the wheel in 
honor of his birthday (get 
a free Slurpee at 7-11 on 
his birthday!) 

Scott Nygard then amazingly hit the wheel 
in honor of being back.  
Alex Turcotte spun $17 in honor of his new 
daughter. 
Mel Turner spun $12 and Mark Duncan $8 
for their 4 year Rotary anniversaries. 

 
No fines today.  Thank 
goodness since 2 people hit the 
wheel! (I think Bob Churchill 
set it up for more Rotary 
International Foundation 
money.) 
 
The Purpose of Life is NOT 
to be Happy. It is to be 
useful, to be honorable, to 
be compassionate, to have 
it make some difference 
that you have lived and 
lived well.  
– Ralph Waldo  
Emerson  
 
 
 

Weekly Report, continued; 
• Charlie McComish recited all the ways 

the club is involved with youth. 
• Alex Turcotte said he is working to get 

the message of Rotary “out there” and 
welcomes input. 

• Ray Riehle spoke on Diane’s behalf and 
said asking/inviting is the way to increase 
membership.  He would like everyone to 
find a guest at least once a quarter—talk 
to people about Rotary, invite them to a 
meeting, and turn them over to Ray or 
Diane. 

• Ray also asked for more volunteers to 
pour wine at the State Fair. 
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